Nelson County High School

January 20", 2012

Mr. Tackett,

Thank you for your hard work in helping Nelson County prepare for the split into two high
schools this summer. After careful deliberation with the Superintendent, Athletic Director, and
Head Football Coach, our request is for Nelson County High School to be placed in Class 4A
starting in the 2012 season.

Sincerely,

Eric Gilpin

Principal



THOMAS NELSON HIGH SCHOOL

January 19", 2012
Mr. Julian Tackett,

| am writing to express our desire to compete on the junior varsity football level for the 2012-
2013 academic year. Based on an analysis of current player data, consultation from other
districts, and our vision for the football program we have determined it in our best interest to
compete at the junior varsity level in year one and not participate in district play. With that
said, in the 2013-2014 academic year we intend to compete at the varsity level and would like
to participate in district play.

| appreciate your support throughout this process and remain excited for the future of Thomas
Nelson football. Please let me know how | can be of support in any future decision making
processes. Thank you for your continued leadership at the KHSAA.

Sincerely,

Wes Bradley

Principal

Thomas Nelson High School
wes.bradley@nelson.kyschools.us
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